

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL
310 CITY HALL
15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD
SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

January 13, 2020

Leonard Anderson 559 S McKnight Rd St Paul MN 55119

VIA US MAIL

Re: Request to Reschedule an Appeal for Property at <u>559 McKnight Road South, Delinquent</u>

Garbage Assessment

Dear Mr. Anderson:

We have received your letter dated January 10th, 2020. Your hearing on Thursday, January 16th is scheduled to consider both the assessment for the delinquent garbage bills for the second quarter 2019 and third quarter 2019. You requested that these bills be revised and reissued. The forum for considering such a request is in the Legislative Hearing. You did not request a continuance of either of the appeals, and those hearings will be conducted as scheduled on Thursday, January 16th.

Sincerely,

/s/

Joanna Zimny Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant

c: Trudy Moloney, City Council Operations Director Garbage Assessment Staff Carol Berg o/b/o Leonard Anderson, a9696b@msn.com